
Submitter: Deborah Swenson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1550 

Oregon's Department of Education is a misnomer. Children are NOT being educated. 

Kids are being given diplomas they have not earned. Young children are being 

brainwashed to think they can change their gender. Pedophiles are being allowed to 

do story hour. If it were all up to me, all personnel who are involved with children and 

encouraging these activities should be jailed -  in no uncertain terms. I am infuriated 

with the blatant child abuse happening.  People involved with this are a detriment to 

society.  This is sick sick sick. I am so very grateful to any who are trying to change 

these things. I am also grateful my children got out before this lunacy began. These 

are really sad and disgusting times. Oregon can do better. 


